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23rd June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carers of Blackman class,  

 

I am writing to inform you that, regrettably, Mrs Diserens will be off sick for the remainder of this 

term. We wish her a speedy recovery and thank you for your understanding during this time. 

To ensure continuity for the class, we have arranged for Miss Barnes to finish the year with 

Blackman class teaching them on a Thursday and Friday. She has really enjoyed getting to know the 

class and is committed to the next four weeks with them. 

Miss Barnes is working closely with the year 5 team, SENCOs and Senior leadership team to ensure 

continuity. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Marion Ley 
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